

6th May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Swimming Ability Survey

As part of our Sports Premium funding we are required to report on our students swimming ability. We would usually offer swimming lessons for all Year 5 and 6 pupils, however due to the current climate, we have been unable to do so. Therefore, we have set up a parent survey that we would be grateful if you could complete.

The survey focuses on the following requirements:

- Can your child swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of at least 25 metres?
- Can your child use a range of strokes effectively, for example, front crawl, backstroke and breaststroke?
- Can your child perform a safe self-rescue in different water-based situations?

Please follow the link below to take the survey. If you are unsure of any of the above, please tick the 'I don't know' option.

https://forms.office.com/r/UGyBrpe2ZB

We appreciate that we have not been in a position to provide swimming sessions through the curriculum this year and this is something we aim to rectify as restrictions ease and we are in a safer position to do so.

Yours sincerely,

Miss L Adams PE Teacher Mr A Doidge PE Teacher